
MOA Easter rally to Lymington 7th to the 10th April 

 
16 boats attended the rally to the Lymington Harbour Dan Bran pontoon , 15 visitors and 1 berth 
holder. Most arrived on GOOD FRIDAY  and an early evening pontoon party kicked off proceedings 
and a chance for everyone to meet and catch up. Luckily the weather gods were extremely kind to 
us.  
 
EASTER SATURDAY, was again a lovely day and most enjoyed trip to the Lymington street market 
which is always good and such a large selection of stalls. Others went on a walk. The town was 
packed with it being Easter and a sunny day. In the evening a supper was organised in the Town 
Sailing Club and 43 attended, the food was excellent, the wine flowed and all had a great time. One 
of our members boat had not been launched so they came to the supper by car. 
 
EASTER SUNDAY again was a glorious day and a rendezvous was arranged at the Haven, followed by 
a walk across the Marshes, followed by lunch at the Chequers inn. 
 
EASTER MONDAY was a very different day, rain and gale force winds. Fortunately it was blowing 
from the South west, so when sailing back all had the wind behind and some did get a bit wet with 
sea or rain. One yacht doing the Dixon race recorded 45knots across his deck ! 
All in all a great weekend and good start to the MOA events calendar. 
 
Diana and Mark  Glyde 
 


